
FILED 1/28/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00813-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

Application for name change on Certificate 
Nos. 414-W, 592-W, 496-W, 278-W, 040-W, 
107-W, 204-W, 410-W, 247-W, 616-W, 466-W, Docket No. 20210185-WS 
058-S, 347-S, 232-S, 509-S, 369-S, 081-S, 
465-S,225-S,229-S, 421-S,305-S, 189-S, 
804-S, 530-S, and 400-S in Charlotte, Highlands, 
Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, and Pasco Counties, 
from Utilities, Inc. of Florida to Sunshine Water Services/ 

NOTICE OF FILING AFFIDAVIT OF MAILING 

Sunshine Water Services Company, by and through its undersigned attorneys, hereby gives 

notice of filing the Affidavit of Mailing of the Notice attached thereto to all of the customers of the 

Utility. 

1 

Respectfully submitted this 28 th day of 
January, 2022, by: 

Dean Mead 
420 S. Orange Ave., Suite 700 
Orlando, Florida 32801 
Direct Telephone: (407) 310-2077 
Facsimile: ( 407) 423-1831 

Isl Martin S. Friedman 
Martin S. Friedman 
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E-Signature Summary

E-Signature Notary: Jacqueline M Sillitoe (JMS)
January 18, 2022 08:53:18 -8:00 [DDB80CACCB2C] [184.91.112.124]
jmsillitoe@gmail.com
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Signed on 2022/01/18 08:53:18 -8:00
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er
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yJacqueline M Sillitoe

Commission # GG 260536
Notary Public - State of Florida
My Commission Expires Sep 20, 2022

DDB80CACCB2CNotary Stamp 2022/01/18 09:53:18 PST

01/18/2022
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200 Weathersfield Ave.      Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-4027      P 866-842-8432       F:407-869-6961       www.uiflorida.com          

A Corix Group of Companies Utilities, Inc. of Florida 

December 8, 2021 
 
 

IMPORTANT CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 

Utilities, Inc. of Florida has been providing water & wastewater service in Florida since 1976. 
You are receiving this notice because we have some exciting news to share with you. Utilities, Inc. 
of Florida is announcing an updated and refreshed name and logo effective January 1, 2022. 

 
If you currently receive service from Utilities, Inc. of Florida, there is no need for you to take 

action in order to continue receiving water or wastewater service.  You will still receive the same 
great service at the same rates, terms and conditions as you do today once we are Sunshine Water 
Services. 

 

 
 

We have filed to officially to change our name with the Florida Secretary of State.  
 
The change follows the consolidation of the businesses across Florida in 2015, the 

consolidation of customer rate structure in 2016, improved digital and social media presence, and 
the renewed commitment to further invest in critical infrastructure in the coming years. 

 
Please, “pardon our dust” during this process over the next few months as you will see a 

change to our trucks, ground storage tanks, uniforms, website, etc. of our company. We thank you 
for being a customer of ours and look forward to continuing to serve you! 
 
 
 
 




